
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADORATION:  

Tuesday 7pm – 9pm & 1st Friday 6-7pm  

in St Brigid’s Church. 

BAPTISMS:  

1st Saturday of the Month in St Malachy’s                                      

at 5.00pm. (Book on Parish Website) 

 

 

 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday  

10.30am-2.30pm 

 

SVP Helpline: 07561011117  
 

 

 

NORMAL WEEKDAY MASS TIMES: 

Tuesday:           St Brigid’s @10.00am 

Wednesday:  St Teresa’s @ 10.00am 

Thursday:  St Malachy’s @ 10.00am  

First Friday Only: St Brigid’s @ 7.00pm 

(In the event of a Funeral, 10am Mass will be cancelled) 

 

 

 

 

PARISH PRIEST 

Very Rev. Malachy Murphy PP 

CONTACT US: 02837507214 

www.parishofloughgilly.com 

E-mail: info@parishofloughgilly.com 

Facebook: Loughgilly Parish 

Tel:  02837 507214     

                                                                                                                             

CONFESSIONS: Each Saturday at 5.30pm 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS:                                                              

St Malachy’s @ 6.00pm 

SUNDAY MORNING MASS:                                                                                 

St Brigid’s @ 10.00am 

St Teresa’s @11.30am 
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LOUGHGILLY PARISH ANNIVERSARIES:  

Saturday 5th October – St Malachy’s Church @6.00pm 

Terence McCooey 

Michael Keenan 

Sheila O’Callaghan 

Sunday 6th October – St Brigid’s Church @10.00am 

Noel Carroll 

Lugano Mwakosya 

Mary McElroy 

Peter Quinn 

Sunday 6th October – St Teresa’s Church @ 11.30am 

Tom Ferris 

Saturday 12th October – St Malachy’s @6.00pm 

John Burke 1st Anniversary 

Sally McVerry & DM 

Patrick O’Neill & DM 

Barry Malone 

Sunday 13th October – St Brigid’s Church @10.00am 

Eugene O’Callaghan 1st Anniversary 

Peter & Tessie O’Callaghan 

Sunday 13th October – St Teresa’s Church @ 11.30am 

Claire Toner 

Seamus & Eileen Carr & DM 

 

PARISH COLLECTIONS 

29th Sept - Main Collection £1410.86 - 111 Envelopes 

Priest Dues - £361.00 – 25 Envelopes 

Thank you for your continued contributions. 

 

WEEKDAY MASS CHANGES 

Please note there will be NO Weekday Morning Mass in 

the Parish this coming Tuesday – Thursday.  Our Novena 

Mass will continue as normal at 7.00pm on Monday 

Evening. 

I have been reminded recently that there is 

no wheelchair access to some of our 

Churches.  

I am therefore looking at various 

possibilities to rectify this and will update 

Parishioners in due course. 

 
During November and on First Friday, Masses are 

offered in our Parish for all those whose names 

are included in our November Dead Lists.  

Lists are available in the porch of the churches.  

Please return your lists, along with the customary 

offering in the envelopes, in the collection 

baskets. They can also be left in the parish office. 

 

 

Our 9-week Novena to St Padre Pio continues in  

St Teresa’s Church on Monday evening at 7.00pm. 

There will be a blessing with the Relic of  

St Pio this Monday Evening.   

Please come along and let us pray for one other.   

SEASON OF CREATION – THANKS 

On Friday past, the feast of St Francis we concluded the Season 

of Creation. 

The Liturgy in our own Ballymoyer Forest was beautiful and a 

fitting close for the Season. 

I want to thank Rosaleen Quinn who started the celebrations for 

the season as she sent us some beautiful photos along her 

pilgrimage path from Florence to Assisi, following in the 

footsteps of the great Saint. The Celebration itself could not 

have happened without the work of many from the Parish, 

giving up their time to tidy up to forest, paint the area around it 

and plant flowers at the entrance. I thank them all for their hard 

work. 

To our four Primary schools pupils and staff for the beautiful 

singing.  A special word of thanks to Elaine who led our 

Ballymoyer/Tullyherron Choir and who gives of her time so 

willingly. Finally, to thank Bishop Router for joining us for this 

celebration which was indeed another momentous day for our 

Parish.  

 

Pope Francis has asked each of us across the world to 

pray the Rosary this coming Monday, Feast of the Holy 

Rosary.  In our Parish we will be Praying the Rosary in  

St Teresa’s Church Tullyherron at 6.45pm all are welcome 

to attend.  It is so important in these disturbing times of 

conflict that we ask our lady to intercede for us.  

We ask the Lord to bring a peaceful end to all wars. 

 

 

PARISH DRAW 

Our Parish Draw has once again started; our sellers are 

once again calling to doors requesting your support. 

  We would be grateful if all households would consider 

purchasing at least one ticket. 

Tickets are available from the Parish Office if you would 

like to purchase a ticket and have not yet seen any of our 

sellers. Thank You 

 

Remembering our 

lately Deceased: 

Willie McKnight and  

Tracey Crossan. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Canon M Toner 

(Cullyhanna) 

02830861235 

Fr D Maloney 

(Crossmaglen) 

02830861208 

Parish of Loughgilly 
The Mission of Loughgilly 
Parish Pastoral Council is 

…  
“To be aware of our Parish 

needs, bringing together 
God’s people to enrich and 
develop our faith, so that 

we may reflect the image of 
a true disciple of Christ”. 
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